
 

 

 

TRAWDEN FOREST PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 
                                                                                                                          

Every child matters; every moment counts! Friday 28th September 2018 

Saturday 29th September                                                             

Mrs Stinchon and 10 children to Broughton Hall Literary 

Festival with Park High School                                                                           

Thursday 4th October                                                         

Harvest Celebration School Dinner                                                   

PTFA meeting 3.40pm—children will be 

supervised                                                                              

Friday 5th October                                                                                    

5.30pm Little Lantern Walk in Alkincoats 

Park                                                                                        

Tuesday 9th October                                                                        

EYFS Parents Stay and Play session—we 

look forward to seeing you                                                                   

Thursday 11th October                                                                        

Year 5 trip to Liverpool World Museum EARLY START 

7.45am in school for register, back for 3.30pm                                                            

Monday 15th - Thursday 18th October                              

Go Velo for year 5   -  details to follow                  

Mad Science after school club starts                               

Wednesday 17th and 18th October                                                

Parents’ Evening with Topic Challenge                       

displays  

Finish for half term Friday 19th October 

Monday  29th October - Welcome back to school                                                                                                    

Tuesday 30th October                                                                                      

Individual and family group photographs  

AND 6.00pm PTFA HALLOWEEN DISCO -                                                     

letter with details will follow 

Headteacher’s Note:                                                                                                           

WOW!!! Our Macmillan Coffee Morning was so well  
supported—a massive THANK YOU to you all! With all 
the donations we received, all  the parents and family 
member who attended and all the children who bought 
buns we have raised an astonishing £452.82!                                                       
We  have donated the fresh buns and cakes to 
SafeSpace and we will sell the remaining biscuits and 
buns on Monday in school - so don’t forget to send your 
child with a donation. 

PTFA—we are looking for new members PLEASE see the 
information on the back of this newsletter. 

Harvest special school lunch is next Thursday—there is 
still time to order one with the office. Don’t miss out! 

Thank you to all the KS1 and KS2 parents who attended 
the Maths Evening and thank you to Mr Taylor for his 
time. We are very pleased that you found it so useful. 

Thank you for your continued support,                                                 
Mrs L Stinchon 

Trawden Forest Primary School are     

holding an Open Day event for                       

parents, family, friends and                               

prospective parents on                                                                                                           

Thursday 18th October 9.30-11.00am or 1.30-3.00pm   

If you have a child due to start school in                      

September 2019, you will need to apply online for 

a primary school place by Tuesday 15th  January 

2019. To help you make that choice come and see 

the wonderful things we do in our fabulous setting. 

 POLITE REQUEST 

Our before and after school club are 

politely requesting if you have any                            

unused or half used balls of wool that 

you no longer need they would be very 

grateful for your donations. As one of their favourite 

activities is making pompoms!                                                                                               

PARKING:-  

We understand how difficult it is on Dean 

Street and we appreciate your                              

understanding and cooperation.  

All went surprisingly well one morning this week as we had a 

visit from an LCC parking warden. 

With your support I am sure this will continue (even without a 

parking warden) thank you. 

Please see the article for information....  

https://www.2br.co.uk/news/local-news/2693420/crackdown-

on-dangerous-parking-near-schools/  

https://www.2br.co.uk/news/local-news/2693420/crackdown-on-dangerous-parking-near-schools/
https://www.2br.co.uk/news/local-news/2693420/crackdown-on-dangerous-parking-near-schools/


Dean Street, Trawden, Colne, BB8 8RN                                                                                                                  

Tel: (01282) 865242                                      

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk                                                                                                             

Email: bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk 

This half terms sports clubs are:                                    

Monday                                                                           

Year 5/6 Netball club with Mr Irvine.  3.30-

4.30pm                                                                                                         

Tuesday                                                                                                                               

Year 1/2 Multi Skills with Mr Irvine. 

3.30-4.30pm 

KS2 Tag Rugby (for beginners) with Mr 

Burnley. 3.30-4.30pm                                                

Wednesday                                                                                       

BFC Football for Y3 and Y4 with BFC 

coach 3.30-4.30pm                                                  

Thursday                                                                             

Karate with Sensei Simon. 3.30-5.00pm                             

(private provider 07591 798 813)  

You may be aware that some additional 

information has been written by Public 

Health England to provide reassurance to 

parents regarding the porcine gelatine 

content of the nasal spray used in the 

childhood flu vaccine.  This information is available here:https://

www.gov.uk/government/publications/childrens-flu-vaccination

-programme-nasal-flu-vaccine-and-porcine-gelatine  

EYFS to Y5 children will be receiving their vaccination in school 

on Tuesday 13th November if you have sent the green YES    

reply  sheet back to us. 

Secondary School Applications 

The closing date for parents of 
year 6 children applying online 
for a secondary school place is Wednesday 
31st October                                                                 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-
families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/
apply-for-a-secondary-school-place/ 

High School Open Evenings are:-                                                             
Pendle Vale College 3rd October 6.00-8.00pm                  
West Craven High School 4th October 6.00-8.00pm                                                                                                                                    
Park High School 11th October 6.00-8.00pm 

                          

                                                          

Most parents and carers are up and running with 

‘ParentMail’ and we thank you for using this system as it 

makes life easier in the School Office and hopefully for 

you!                                                                                                                

For those who only pay for the odd lunch, you are now 

able to pay any amount of £1.00 and over, apologies that 

the system was asking for a minimum of £5.00 previously.                                                                                

Just a reminder that payment items are in ‘shop’ and any 

ongoing items such as trips/milk/dinners/sports/guitar 

should be listed in here for you to click and pay.  If you 

encounter any problems at all – please don’t                             

hesitate to contact the school office.                                       

Thank you for your understanding,                                                          

Mrs Valentine and Mrs Sims. 

PARENTS EVENINGS                                                               

Remember to book appointments on ParentMail. 

Wednesday 17th October from 15:40pm until 

18:00pm and Thursday 18th October from 17:00 

until 19:30pm.                                                                                                   

For Year 1 and Year 5, where two teachers share the class, 

there will be one teacher per class at each evening:-                                       

Wednesday:  Mrs Beetham in Year 1 and Mrs Dixon in Year 5.                                                                                                                  

Thursday:  Miss McNulty in Year 1 and Mrs Grimshaw                            

in Year 5. 

Trawden Forest Primary School’s Parent, Teacher and Friends Association is looking to recruit 

new members - could that be you?                                                                                                                                                         

We are a small group of dedicated parents, teachers and friends who volunteer and hold               

fundraising events throughout the school year. These include our ever popular Summer Fair, 

Coffee stalls, raffles and discos. We would really welcome new members and new ideas!                                                                                              

* Our next meeting is on THURSDAY 4TH OCTOBER at 3.40pm in school—children will be supervised by staff                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

* Our next event is the HALLOWEN CHILDRENS DISCO Tuesday 30th October 6.00-7.30pm - how to help and support 

this event will be discussed at the meeting. 
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